

Chartered 1708

145 Gorman Street, 3rd Floor, Annapolis, Maryland 21401 Annapolis 410-263-7961 • FAX 410-263-1129 • MD Relay (711)

MEMORANDUM

TO:

City Council

FROM:

Pete Gutwald, Department of Planning and Zoning

RE:

West Annapolis Sector Study, R-34-14

DATE:

June 15, 2015

R-34-14, the West Annapolis Sector Study was postponed at a previous City Council meeting until June 22, 2015. We would like to request an additional postponement until the October 12, 2015 City Council Meeting.

Since its introduction at the Planning Commission last November, the plan has been amended and submitted to the Maryland Department of Planning and the Planning Commission for review. The Chair of the Planning Commission has requested additional illustrations for the plan. We have contracted with a graphic designer and will present these illustrations to the Planning Commission on July 2, 2015. We will then hold a public hearing on the revised plan on September 3, 2015 (since the Planning Commission does not meet in August). If the Planning Commission recommends approval, the sector study will then be able to come to City Council for a public hearing on October 12, 2015.